"ULTON
TECHNOLOGIES

160 N, GARDEN AVE,
ROSELLE, 1L 60172
(630) 893-1305

June 7, 2013

Jack Matteg
Emergency Management Coordinator
Village of Orland Park

Re: OP07 Siren Replacement Proposal
Dear Mr. Mattes:

We are pleased to provide a proposal to the Village of Orland Park for the supply and installation of a
outdoor warning siren to replace the unit damage by automobile impact. We can offer two options for your
consideration. We can replace the damaged siren with same style/type which was the AS P15 AC power only
which produces 125dB @ 100° or an AS T128 AC/DC siren which will provide a sound levet output of 128
dBe @100’as well as battery back capability.

The total cost for the AS P15 siren, which includes all labor, standard instaliation and material is $14,500.00.

The total cost for the AS T128 siren, which includes all labor, standard installation and material is
$19,500.00.

The installation inciudes all siren equipment complete with all controls, batteries, battery chargers, mounting
brackets, and hardware. The siren will be installed on Class 111, 35° wooden pole, at a focation yet to be
determined. We will also remove the damaged siren pole and equipment at its current focation.

Please Note: This quotation is based upon a standard installation with good soil conditions, Unknown or
unforeseen obstacles that complicate or change the scope of work will result in additional costs or require
this quotation to be revised and/or voided based upon new information or circamstances beyond our control.
There is no provision in this quotation for landscaping or restoration of any kind. This quotation does not
inciude the costs of obtaining AC power to the siren site. Any costs for permits or inspections will be
additional and charged to the customer.

Should you have any questions, or require further information, please contact me.

Sincerely,
FULTON TECHNOLOGIES INC.,

John Vistine
Technical Services




